

4th Annual British Car Fest and Swap Meet Mud Island, Memphis, Tennessee

October 9, 10, 11, 1987

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 9, 1987 7:00 P.M. - 10:00 P.M

Pre-Registration and Hospitality Suite VIP Suite, Memphis Sheraton

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 10, 1987 7:00 A.M. - 10:00 A.M. 10:00 A.M. - 4:00 P.M. On Site Registration & Car Clean Up - Mud Island

Showtime 12:00 P.M. - 2:00 P.M. Judaina

Grand Prize Drawing
Reception & Awards Presentation Main Ball Room Memphis Sheraton

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 11, 1987 9:00 A.M Wrap-Un Breakfast

4.00 P M

Main Dining Room, Memphis Sheraton

4TH ANNUAL BRITISH CAR FEST MEMO

TO:

ALL CLUB MEMBERS

FROM:

WYRES AND TYRES EDITOR

DATE:

OCTOBER 6, 1987

SUBJECT:

OCTOBER WYRES AND TYRES

Your newsletter editor apologizes, but she is preparing for the 4th Annual British Car Fest and Swap Meet, and would like to take this oportunity to urge each and everyone of you to make plans to attend. Your regular Wyres and Tyres will resume with the November issue and will include reports on all the events we have attended including: the St. Louis Car Show, the Healey pic-nic at Bob Brown's, raffle ticket sales, our 4th Annual Fest, Wants and Gots and details of our November 8th Triumph-Jaguar event hosted by Carol and John Poyner at their home. Look for this comprehensive issue around the middle of October, and don't forget our November meeting at Panchos on Summer at 7:00 p.m., Monday, November 9, 1987!

Now, back to our FEST. If you don't have a car to register, please come anyway to both the Friday night hospitality suite and the show and reception Saturday. Help us host our guests from here in Memphis and out-of-town. We can use your help. If you haven't signed up for a committee, come to the show and volunteer. We'll put you to work on the spot if you'd like.

If you have signed up to help out by bringing food for Friday night, please bring it with you to the hospitality suite. The suite opens at 7:00 p.m., so if you could bring your contribution a few minutes early and help us set up it would really be appreciated. If you didn't sign up and would like to contribute a dish, please call June Haley at 755-4486 or Janis Anderson at 274-2952.

If you have gathered any door prizes, please have them at the Variety Club on the 2nd floor of the Coach House Motel on Union Avenue across the street from Methodist Hospital Central at 7:00 p.m. Thursday, October 8th. The phone number there is 274-2220, and Mr. Slate will answer. Please call if you have door prizes and are unable to deliver them. If you know earlier than Thursday that the prizes will need to be picked up, please call Janis or Thom Anderson at 274-2952. We really are in need of door prizes. If you can help out, it would really be appreciated.

Last of all, and once again, please come and support our FEST. We all have to work together to make it work. Thanks to everyone who has put in so much time and effort. It really feels good to see it pay off on FEST day.